
 
 

CITY OF JARRELL NOTICE OF TEMPORARY WATER OUTAGE 

BALCONES DEVELOPMENT 

 

 

Please be advised that on Wednesday evening into Thursday morning (7/5-7/6), 
between the hours of 1:00am-3:00am, a contracting crew will be redirecting a water 
main line near your community.  During that time, your property could be without 
water service, and you should prepare in advance by storing water, if needed. 

For questions, please call (512) 246-0498 or email csaus@inframark.com.  

After-hours, please call 1-800-579-4500. 
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